
Marlborough Tennis Club- Construction of new tennis courts 

The project is going well and the courts have been constructed although not yet finished.  Court 

painting, access pathways, pavilion and landscaping are all yet to do.  We hope to complete this by 

late Spring 2018 in time for the summer season.    

The build has been a significant feat of engineering, due to the steep incline and earthworks 

required to build and support the courts on the 3 different levels.   

We will have a stunning facility in a beautiful location.  We are still fund raising as we have significant 

overspend due to the increased earthworks and will be holding events and asking for donations 

throughout the next few years! 

The development poster is attached.  


